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July 15, 2019 י''ב תמוז תשע''ט 

Dear Parents,  עמו"ש 

It is a pleasure to welcome you and your daughters to Bais Yaakov!  

Welcome back to our current students and Bruchos HaBaos to our new Bais Yaakov 

talmidos! We are very excited to be here throughout each day to be available for the 

teachers, parents and of course, the students. 

Our wonderful staff is busy taking classes and planning an exciting, meaningful year for 

our children. Always feel free to contact us with questions, concerns or comments at 

410-363-3300 ext. 320 or at mtrout@baisyaakov.net or etty.wolf@baisyaakov.net. 

Preschool Student and Parent Orientation is on Labor day, Monday,  September 2nd and 

is scheduled from 9:00-11:00 A.M., although some classes may begin and end slightly 

later due to teacher schedules. More detailed Orientation information and class lists will 

be sent in mid-August.  

For your convenience, we have enclosed: 

 Preschool supply list 

 Preschool information note 

 Uniform and sweatshirt information 

 School calendar 

Carpool and MTA forms, as well as all of the above documents are available on the  

Bais Yaakov website. 

 

Thank you for entrusting your daughters to our care. We are looking forward to a 

wonderful year full of discovery, personal growth and shared nachas! 

Most sincerely, 

 

 

Morah Miriam Trout      Morah Etty Wolf 
Preschool Director     Assistant Preschool Director 
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